
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thursday, May 9th has been set as the date for our Field Day event for the 2024 

school year. As you make preparations in the coming days, please keep the following in 

mind: 

 

Make sure that your child wears tennis shoes on the day of the event. If they do not 

wear tennis shoes they will not be allowed to participate. 

 

Please consider all possible weather factors as you dress your child that morning. If 

needed, please apply sunscreen to your child before school that morning. 

 

All events will be held around the perimeter of the school. 

 

Kindergarten through 2nd will compete from 8:30-10:15. 3rd through 5th grades will 

compete from 11:30-1:15. This is a student event. 

 

Each child will need to bring their own water bottle with their name on it. 

 

Parents this is a student only event. 

 

Kona Ice will be available to the students at $4.00 per cup. 

 

Thank you for your help and support! 

 

Michael Hicks / Brad Martin Physical Education Teachers 

Brown’s Chapel Elementary School 


